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Call for Papers
With and Without Estonia
International Student Symposium
Vilnius University, 11-12 April 2014


The Department of Baltic Studies of the Vilnius University and the Language Centre of the University of Tartu would like to invite you to participate in the student symposium on Estonian society and culture that will be held at Vilnius University (Lithuania) on April 11-12. The previous symposium was held in 2013 at the Masaryk University in Brno (Czech Republic).
The aim of this symposium is to bring together students from different countries, who study the Estonian language and/or culture, as well as students of Estonian origin and students from Estonian higher education institutes to give them possibility to meet, learn from each other and make new contacts. 

The symposium welcomes proposals concerning any of the following aspects of Estonian society and culture:
· language and literature

· media and popular culture
· globalisation and international relations vs. the search and preservation of ethnic identity
· transformations in the development of Estonian civil society
· visual arts, cinema, theatre
· the “e” in Estonia
The length of the presentation for each participant is 15 minutes. Coffee breaks and symposium materials are provided by the organisers. Travel expenses and accommodation must be paid by participants themselves. It is very easy and convenient to get to Vilnius by any means of transport; after all, it is one of the official geographical midpoints of Europe. 

Please send a completed registration sheet and the title and abstract of your paper (max. 300 words) to Tiina Kattel (tiina.kattel@ut.ee) by 20th of February, 2014
Vilnius University
Faculty of Philology 
Department of Baltic Studies
5 Universiteto st.
LT-01513 Vilnius
Lithuania


For practical information (accommodation, transport, etc.) please contact Judita Malininaitė (ksaveria@gmail.com)
